
1 

 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Media Contact: 
Anthony Snyder 
Fox Valley Workforce Development Board, Inc. 
Text 920-850-2032 
asnyder@fvwdb.com  
March 17, 2020 

 

Fond du Lac Job Fair Postponed; Job Seekers Encouraged to 
Visit www.jobcenterofwisconsin.com  

 

The Fox Valley Workforce Development Board, a 501(c)3 not-for-profit based in Neenah 

with a focus on workforce training and job search strategies, has announced the cancellation of a 

spring job fair.  

In light of the continued concern over the COVID-19 virus and the governor’s request to 

cancel events of more than 10 people, local workforce partners have postponed the Fond du Lac 

Job Fair originally planned for April 9 at the Fond du Lac County Fairgrounds. A new date will 

be announced in the future. 

Recognizing that many of our local employers are still seeking talent, the best place to post 

jobs and recruit talent is at jobcenterofwisconsin.com. Job seekers are also encouraged to register 

and look for jobs at that website.   

For more information on the Fox Valley Job Centers or the work of the Fox Valley 

Workforce Development Board, please visit www.foxvalleywork.org or call 920-720-5600. 
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### 

 

Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB) is a not-for-profit building a 

world-class workforce in northeast Wisconsin. Serving six counties — Calumet, Green Lake, 

Fond du Lac, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago — FVWDB collaborates with a number of 

state and local workforce partners to help job seekers gain the skills needed to find 

employment and help businesses find the highly skilled workers they need.  

FVWDB is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Service Provider. 
 

 


